
Police  seeking  endangered
missing Fall River woman
MISSING ENDANGERED PERSON: Veronica Marshall, DOB 02/25/1986,
was reported missing on June 8, 2017 by her mother. Veronica
made suicidal statements before running off towards Bay Street
from Kennedy Park.

She was last seen wearing gray sweatpants with white stars and
a dark colored jacket. She currently has bleach blonde hair.
Anyone with information on her whereabouts is asked to contact
Detective  Dwaine  Cabeceiras  of  the  Major  Crimes  Division
508-324-2796
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